

TA7.CK2. Đề 3

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. thousand B. heathy C. weather D. thirsty
2. A. crowded B. polluted C. wanted D. caused

II. Choose the word that has a different stressed syllable from the rest.

3. A. question B. invite C. city D. village
4. A. reporter B. fantastic C. natural D. delicious

III. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete each of the following questions.

5. _____ person suffering from _____ shock should not be given anything to drink.
A. An – the B. A – Ø C. A – the D. A – any
6. You can see _____ people in many places in big cities. They have no place to live.
A. homeless B. old C. poor D. wealthy
7. _____ cat is adorable. _____ is adorable, too.
A. Your - Mine B. Yours - Mine C. Yours - My D. Your - My
8. It's _____ to fly and more convenient than a helicopter.
A. fast B. cheap C. easier D. expensive
9. They _____ solar panels on the roof of the house to catch the energy from the sun.
A. have B. get C. install D. put
10. The boys _____ their homework at the moment. They _____ TV instead.
A. aren't doing – watches B. doesn't do – is watching
C. aren't doing – are watching D. doesn't do - watches
11. People _____ the festival by throwing water to wish everyone happiness.
A. celebrate B. have C. organize D. complete
12. _____ they hold the festival in Ha Noi every year?
A. Does B. Do C. Will D. Are
13. _____ the fact that he is 23 years old, he is so childish.
A. in spite B. despite C. however D. but
14. The film was so _____ that we almost fell asleep.
A. interesting B. gripping C. boring D. violent
15. The traffic _____ tell people to do, warns people about possible dangers in the street.
A. jams B. signs C. lights D. rules

IV. Write the correct form of the words in brackets.

16. Our government has spent a lot of money on schools and _____. (HEALTH)
17. Do you like _____ by plane or by coach? (TRAVEL)
18. I like solar energy because it is _____. (PLENTY)
19. A crazy cat and a _____ dog help him to find his parents. (FRIEND)
20. In the year 1905, astronauts _____ a life on this planet. (DISCOVERY)

V. Read the passage and choose the best option to answer each of the following questions.

Wind is a form of solar energy. Winds are caused by the uneven heating of the atmosphere by the sun. Wind flow patterns are changed by the earth's terrain, bodies of water, and vegetative cover. This wind flow, or motion energy, when "harvested" by modern wind turbines, can be used to generate electricity.

Wind turbines are available in a variety of sizes, and therefore power ratings. The largest machine has blades that span more than the length of a football field, stands 20 building stories high, and produces enough electricity to power 1,400 homes. A small home-sized wind machine has rotors between 8 and 25 feet in diameter and stands upwards of 30 feet and can supply the power needs of an all-electric home or small business, utility scale turbines range in size from 50 to 750 kilowatts. Single small turbines, below 50 kilowatts, are used for homes, telecommunications dishes, or water pumping.

21. What is the reason for the existence of wind?

- A. atmosphere heated unevenly B. wind flow
C. motion energy D. wind turbines

22. Which of the following is NOT mentioned as a factor affecting the wind direction?

- A. earth's terrain B. bodies of water C. vegetative cover D. the Sun

23. What is the height of the largest wind turbines?

- A. as tall as a 20 story building B. between 8 and 25 feet
C. 30 feet D. 50 feet

24. A small home-sized wind machine can produce enough power for_____.

- A. 20 buildings B. a small business
C. 400 homes D. a football field

25. How much power do single small turbines generate?

- A. about 30 kilowatts B. more than 50 kilowatts
C. about 750 kilowatts D. less than 50 kilowatts

VI. Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, or C to fill each blank.

A hoverboard can bring (26) _____ a lot of benefits. It is self-balancing so it is safe for (27) _____. It is also fun because it connects to a music speaker with a phone, so riders can enjoy music while (28) _____ on the road. It can also give riders a smooth (29) _____. It runs on electric battery. Its run time is 30 minutes but you may have to wait 2-3 hours for the battery to (30) _____. Because hoverboards are safe, easy to use, and inexpensive, they will be around for long for the children to enjoy.

- | | | |
|------------------|------------------|------------|
| 26. A. owners | B. riders | C. players |
| 27. A. beginners | B. professionals | C. adults |
| 28. A. hovering | B. running | C. driving |
| 29. A. drive | B. ride | C. fly |
| 30. A. change | B. replace | C. charge |

VII. Complete each of the following sentences using the cues given. You can change the cues and use other words in addition to the cues to complete the sentences.

31. Some/ measure/ should/ empower/ laws.

=> _____

32. It/ be/ wonderful/ travel/ such/ modern/ means of transport.

=> _____

33. If/ people/ build/ solar power/ plant,/ space/ must/ very huge.

=> _____

34. Mud Festival/ take place/ July/ every year/ Boryeong town, Korea.

=> _____

35. My favourite/ type/ movie/ comedy/ because/ it/ could/ make/ me/ laugh/ de-stress/ after/ long/ busy day.

=> _____

IX. Listen and decide if each statement is True or False.

36. There are more and more people on the earth.

37. The author thinks that it is totally bad for the population to continue to increase.

38. When the world's population increases too much, there will be food wars but water wars.

39. Natural disaster is one of the factors controlling population.

40. Although we are rich, we cannot control the length of time we live.

-----THE END-----